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social change? Is the electorate paying attention, and can parties get a clear
message to those voters? This book focuses on the challenges parties face in
preparing for future elections while seeking to cope with current conditions. This
coping leads to indecisiveness of positioning, simplification of issues,
repetition of messages, and efforts to disparage the reputation of the opposing
party. Stonecash sheds much needed light on why parties engage in the practices
that frustrate so many Americans.
Historic Residential Suburbs David L. Ames 2002
The Everyday Crusade Eric L. McDaniel 2022-05-12 What is causing the American
public to move more openly into alt-right terrain? What explains the uptick in
anti-immigrant hysteria, isolationism, and an increasing willingness to support
alternatives to democratic governance? The Everyday Crusade provides an answer.
The book points to American Religious Exceptionalism (ARE), a widely held
religious nationalist ideology steeped in myth about the nation's original
purpose. The book opens with a comprehensive synthesis of research on nationalism
and religion in American public opinion. Making use of survey data spanning three
different presidential administrations, it then develops a new theory of why
Americans form extremist attitudes, based on religious exceptionalism myths. The
book closes with an examination of what's next for an American public that
confronts new global issues, alongside existing challenges to perceived cultural
authority. Timely and enlightening, The Everyday Crusade offers a critical
touchstone for better understanding American national identity and the
exclusionary ideologies that have plagued the nation since its inception.
Urban Planning in Europe Former Professor of Economics Peter Newman 2002-09-11
Urban planning is undergoing a period of transformation across Europe, with a
major trend towards increased urban competition, national deregulation and greater
private sector influence. Urban Planning in Europe is the first comprehensive
analysis of the influence of countries is developed, presenting the similarities
and differences of each country's national planning system. The authors use
detailed case studies to explore planning policies in a range of European cities,
and discuss the social and environmental objectives that influence today's urban
planner. Urban Planning in Europe is an essential guide to contemporary European
planning projects and highlighting opportunities for innovation which contain
vital lessons for the future of urban decision making.
City Politics Dennis R. Judd 2014-05-30 Provides a foundation for understanding
the politics of America's cities and urban regions Praised for the clarity of its
writing, careful research, and distinctive theme - that urban politics in the
United States has evolved as a dynamic interaction among governmental power,
private actors, and a politics of identity - City Politics remains a classic study

American Hometown Renewal Gary A. Mattson 2016-09-13 Before the interstates, Main
Street America was the small town’s commercial spine and served as the linchpin
for community social solidarity. Yet, during the past three decades, a series of
economic downturns has left many of the great small cities barely viable. American
Hometown Renewal is the first book to combine administrative, budgetary, and
economic analysis to examine the economic and fiscal plight currently facing
America’s small towns. Featuring a blend of theory, applications, and case
studies, it provides a comprehensive, single-source textbook covering the key
issues facing small town officials in today’s uncertain economy. Written by a
former public manager, university professor, and consultant to numerous small
towns in the Heartland, this book demonstrates the ways in which contemporary
small towns throughout the nation are facing economic challenges brought about by
the financial shocks that began in 2008. Each chapter explores a theme related to
small town revival and provides a related tool or technique to enable small town
officials to meet the challenges of the 21st Century. Encouraging local small town
officials to look at the economic orbit of communities in a similar manner as a
town’s budget or a family’s personal wealth, examining its specific competitive
advantages in terms of relative assets to those of competing communities, this
book provides the reader with step-by-step instructions on how to conduct an asset
inventory and apply key asset tools to devise a strategy for overcoming the
challenges and constraints imposed upon spatially-fixed communities. American
Hometown Renewal is an essential primer for students studying city management,
economic community development, and city planning, and will be a trusted handbook
for city managers, geographers, city planners, urban or rural sociologists,
political scientists, and regional microeconomists.
Understanding American Political Parties Jeffrey M. Stonecash 2012 How do parties
respond to the electorate and craft winning strategies? In the abstract parties
are the vehicles to make democracy work, but it is often difficult to see the
process working as well as we think it might. Indeed, voters often struggle to see
parties as the valuable vehicles of representation that so many academics
describe. There is a clear discrepancy between the ideal expressed in many
textbooks and the reality that we see playing out in politics. Noted scholar
Jeffrey Stonecash gives us a big picture analysis that helps us understand what is
happening in contemporary party politics. He explains that parties behave the way
they do because of existing political conditions and how parties adapt to those
conditions as they prepare for the next election. Parties are unsure if
realignment has stabilized and just what issues brought them their current base.
Does a majority support their positions and how are they to react to ongoing
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of urban politics. MySearchLab is a part of the Judd/Swanstrom program. Research
and writing tools, including access to academic journals, help students understand
critical thinking in even greater depth. To provide students with flexibility,
students can download the eText to a tablet using the free Pearson eText app. This
title is available in a variety of formats - digital and print. Pearson offers its
titles on the devices students love through Pearson's MyLab products, CourseSmart,
Amazon, and more. Note:This is just the standalone book.
Public Administration David Rosenbloom 2008 The seventh edition of Public
Administration: Understanding Management, Politics, and Law in the Public Sector
grounds students in the fundamentals of public administration while embracing its
complexity through multiple sets of values that affect administrative management
of the American state. This cutting-edge new edition explains and analyzes public
administration from the point of view of three well-established perspectives:
management, politics, and law.
American Cities and the Politics of Party Conventions Eric S. Heberlig 2017
Uncovers the politics involved when a city recruits and implements a presidential
convention. Political party conventions have lost much of their original political
nature, serving now primarily as elaborate infomercials while ratifying the
decisions made by voters in state primaries and caucuses. While this activity
hasn’t changed significantly since the 1970s, conventions themselves have changed
significantly in terms of how they are recruited, implemented, and paid for.
American Cities and the Politics of Party Conventions analyzes how and why cities
advance through the site selection process. Just as parties use conventions to
communicate their policies, unity, and competence to the electorate, cities use
the convention selection process to communicate their merits to political parties,
businesses and residents. While hosting such a “mega-event” provides some direct
economic stimulus for host cities, the major benefit of the convention is the
opportunity it provides for branding and signaling status. Combining a case
studies approach as well as interviews with party and local officials, Eric S.
Heberlig, Suzanne M. Leland, and David Swindell bring party convention scholarship
up to date while highlighting the costs and benefits of hosting such events for
tourism bureaus, city administrators, elected officials, and the citizens they
represent.
City Politics Dennis R. Judd 2011 Updated in its 8th Edition, City Politics argues
that the politics of growth, the politics of governance, and enclave politics are
the three imperatives that dissolve the past and present into a singular,
continuous narrative. Praised for the clarity of its writing, careful research,
and distinctive theme - that urban politics in the United States has evolved as a
dynamic interaction among governmental power, private actors, and a politics of
identity - City Politics remains a classic study of urban politics.
Sport in the City Michael P. Sam 2013-09-13 Sport is seen as an increasingly
important aspect of urban and regional planning. Related programmes have moved to
the forefront of agendas for cities of the present and future. This has occurred
as the barriers between so-called ‘high’ and ‘popular’ culture continue to
disintegrate. Sport is now a key component within strategies for the cultural
regeneration of cities and regions, a tendency with mixed outcomes - at times
fostering genuinely democratic arrangements, at others pseudo-democratic
arrangements, whereby political, business and cultural elites manipulate a sense
of sameness and unity among their fellow citizens to smooth the path for the
pursuit of what are actually vested interests. Almost any active enactment of a
‘sports city of culture’ risks divisiveness. Recognizing controversies, with both
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potentially positive and negative outcomes, this book examines sport within
contexts of urban and regional regeneration, via a number of rather different case
studies. Within these studies, the role of sport stadium development, franchise
expansion and sports-fan (and anti-sport) activism is addressed and articulated
with issues concerning, inter alia, public funding, environmental impact, urban
infrastructure and citizen identity. The ‘sport in the city’ project commenced as
a research symposium held at the University of Otago, Dunedin, New Zealand and
number of the essays originate from this occasion. This book was previously
published as a special issue of Sport in Society.
Repowering Cities Sara Hughes 2019-11-15 City governments are rapidly becoming
society's problem solvers. As Sara Hughes shows, nowhere is this more evident than
in New York City, Los Angeles, and Toronto, where the cities' governments are
taking on the challenge of addressing climate change. Repowering Cities focuses on
the specific issue of reducing urban greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions, and develops
a new framework for distinguishing analytically and empirically the policy agendas
city governments develop for reducing GHG emissions, the governing strategies they
use to implement these agendas, and the direct and catalytic means by which they
contribute to climate change mitigation. Hughes uses her framework to assess the
successes and failures experienced in New York City, Los Angeles, and Toronto as
those agenda-setting cities have addressed climate change. She then identifies
strategies for moving from incremental to transformative change by pinpointing
governing strategies able to mobilize the needed resources and actors, build
participatory institutions, create capacity for climate-smart governance, and
broaden coalitions for urban climate change policy.
Community Economic Development in Social Work Steven D. Soifer 2014-11-18
Community economic development (CED) is an increasingly essential factor in the
revitalization of low- to moderate-income communities. This cutting-edge text
explores the intersection of CED and social work practice, which both focus on the
well-being of indigent communities and the empowerment of individuals and the
communities in which they live. This unique textbook emphasizes a holistic
approach to community building that combines business and real-estate development
with a focus on stimulating family self-reliance and community empowerment. The
result is an innovative approach to rehabilitating communities in decline while
preserving resident demographics. The authors delve deep into the social,
political, human, and financial capital involved in effecting change and how race
and regional issues can complicate approaches and outcomes. Throughout, they
integrate case examples to illustrate their strategies and conclude with a
consideration of the critical role social workers can play in developing CEDÕs
next phase.
The State of the World's Cities 2004/2005 2004 As towns and cities expand at
unprecedented rates, sustainable urban development is one of the most pressing
challenges facing the international community in the 21st century. This
publication examines the realities faced by urban populations around the world,
focusing on the impact of globalisation and the way cities are governed and
planned, on the make-up and density of their population, and on their cultures and
economies. Issues considered include: the impact of globalisation on urban
culture; urban renewal and cultural strategies; the concept of
metropolitanization; socio-economic and cultural impacts of international
migration; urban poverty and homelessness, social inequality and exclusion; urban
governance, safety and crime trends; contemporary planning strategies and the role
of civil society; progress towards attainment of the Millennium Development Goals
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targets for sanitation and housing. The report highlights the need for a new
culture of planning to establish multicultural and inclusive cities, involving
civil society as well as public authorities.
Landmark Legislation 1774-2012 Stephen W. Stathis 2014-01-02 The Second Edition of
this renowned treasure trove of information about the most important laws and
treaties enacted by the U.S. Congress now deepens its historical coverage and
examines an entire decade of new legislation. Landmark Legislation 1774-2012
includes additional acts and treaties chosen for their historical significance or
their precedential importance for later areas of major federal legislative
activity in the over 200 years since the convocation of the Continental Congress.
Brand new chapters expand coverage to include the last five numbered Congresses
(10 years of activity from 2003-2012), which has seen landmark legislation in the
areas of health insurance and health care reform; financial regulatory reform;
fiscal stimulus and the Temporary Asset Relief Program; federal support for stem
cell research; reform of federal financial support for public schools and higher
education; and much more. Features & Benefits: Each chapter covers one of the
numbered Congresses with a historical essay, followed by the major acts of that
Congress arranged in chronological order of passage – with each act summarized. A
Finder’s Guide summarizes all of the acts and treaties into approximately 40
separate topical policy areas. The work’s extensive bibliography has been expanded
and updated. This one-volume resource is a must-have for any public or academic
library, especially those with strong American history or political science
collections.
City Politics Dennis R. Judd 2008 Praised for the clarity of its writing, careful
research, and distinctive theme — that urban politics in the United States has
evolved as a dynamic interaction among governmental power, private actors, and a
politics of identity — the Sixth Edition of this text brings city politics of the
global era into sharp focus by tracing the continuous development of urban America
from the nation's founding to the present.
The Election of Barack Obama B. Liu 2010-08-30 The historic election of Barack
Obama, the first African-American president is analyzed from the perspective of
racial relations. To trace the effect of time, Liu links Obama's multiracial
winning coalition to the two-party system and the profound impact of racial
changes since 1965.
The Public Administration Profession Bradley S. Chilton 2018-08-29 While many
introductory public administration textbooks contain a dedicated chapter on
ethics, The Public Administration Profession is the first to utilize ethics as a
lens for understanding the discipline. Analyses of the ASPA Code of Ethics are
deftly woven into each chapter alongside complete coverage of the institutions,
processes, concepts, persons, history, and typologies a student needs to gain a
thorough grasp of public service as a field of study and practice. Features
include: A significant focus on ‘public interests,’ non-profit management, hybridprivate organizations, contracting-out and collaborations, and public service at
the state and local levels. A careful examination the role that religion may play
in public servants’ decision-making, as well as the un-ignorable and growing role
that faith-based organizations play in public administration and non-profit
management at large. End-of-chapter ethics case studies, key concepts and persons,
and dedicated ‘local community action steps’ in each chapter. Appendices dedicated
to future public administration and non-profit career management, writing
successful papers throughout a student’s career, and professional codes of ethics.
A comprehensive suite of online supplements, including: lecture slides; quizzes
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and sample midterm and final examinations for undergraduate and graduate courses
containing multiple choice, true-false, identifications, and essay questions;
chapter outlines with suggestions for classroom discussion; and suggestions for
use of appendices, e.g. how to successfully write a short term paper, a brief
policy memo, resume, or a book review. Providing students with a comprehensive
introduction to the subject while offering instructors an elegant new way to bring
ethics prominently into the curriculum, The Public Administration Profession is an
ideal introductory text for public administration and public affairs courses at
the undergraduate or graduate level.
Interpreting Congressional Elections Jeffrey M. Stonecash 2018-06-12 The increase
in the "incumbency effect" has long dominated as a research focus and as a
framework for interpreting congressional elections. This important new book
challenges the empirical claim that incumbents are doing better and the research
paradigm that accompanied the claim. It also offers an alternative interpretation
of House elections since the 1960s. In a style that is provocative yet fair,
learned, and transparent, Jeffrey Stonecash makes a two-pronged argument:
frameworks and methodologies suffer when they stop being critically considered,
and patterns of House elections over the long term actually reflect party change
and realignment. A must-read for scholars and students of congressional elections.
The ash warriors C. R. Anderegg 2000 In November 1991 the American flag was
lowered for the last time at Clark Air Base in the Philippines. This act brought
to an end American military presence in the Philippines that extended back over 90
years. It also represented the final act in a drama that began with the initial
rumblings in April of that year of the Mount inatubo volcano, located about nine
miles to the east of Clark. This book tells the remarkable story of the men and
women of the Clark community and their ordeal in planning for and carrying out
their evacuation from Clark in face of the impending volcanic activity. It
documents the actions of those who remained on the base during the series of Mount
Pinatubo' s eruptions, and the packing out of the base during the subsequent
months. This is the story of the Ash Warriors, those Air Force men and women who
carried out their mission in the face of an incredible series of natural
disasters, including volcanic eruption, flood, typhoons, and earthquakes, all of
which plagued Clark and the surrounding areas during June and July 1991.
Engines of the Black Power Movement James L. Conyers, Jr. 2006-12-12 The decade of
the 1960s was an era of protest in America, and strides toward racial equality
were among the most profound effects of the challenges to America's status quo.
But have civil rights for African Americans been furthered, or even maintained, in
the four decades since the Civil Rights movement began? To a certain extent, the
movement is popularly perceived as having regressed, with the real issues tabled
or hidden. With a view to assessing losses and gains, this collection of 17 essays
examines the evolution and perception of the African American civil rights
movement from its inception through today.
Urban Tourism and Urban Change Costas Spirou 2011-06-01 First Published in 2011.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Modern American Metropolis David M. P. Freund 2014-12-15
The Chicago Legal News 1892
Governing Metropolitan Areas David K. Hamilton 2014-04-24 Interest and research on
regionalism has soared in the last decade. Local governments in metropolitan areas
and civic organizations are increasingly engaged in cooperative and collaborative
public policy efforts to solve problems that stretch across urban centers and
their surrounding suburbs. Yet there remains scant attention in textbooks to the
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issues that arise in trying to address metropolitan governance. Governing
Metropolitan Areas describes and analyzes structure to understand the how and why
of regionalism in our global age. The book covers governmental institutions and
their evolution to governance, but with a continual focus on institutions. David
Hamilton provides the necessary comprehensive, in-depth description and analysis
of how metropolitan areas and governments within metropolitan areas developed,
efforts to restructure and combine local governments, and governance within the
polycentric urban region. This second edition is a major revision to update the
scholarship and current thinking on regional governance. While the text still
provides background on the historical development and growth of urban areas and
governments' efforts to accommodate the growth of metropolitan areas, this edition
also focuses on current efforts to provide governance through cooperative and
collaborative solutions. There is also now extended treatment of how regional
governance outside the United States has evolved and how other countries are
approaching regional governance.
State Higher Educational Institutions of Iowa Walter E. Larson 1916
Regenerating the Cities Michael Parkinson 1988
Introducing Public Administration Jay M. Shafritz 2015-07-17 Updated in its 8th
edition, Introducing Public Administration provides readers with a solid,
conceptual foundation in public administration, and contains the latest
information on important trends in the discipline.Known for their lively and witty
writing style, Shafritz, Russell, and Borick cover the most important issues in
public administration using examples from various disciplines and modern culture.
This approach captivates readers and encourages them to think critically about the
nature of public administration today.
Washington 101 M. Green 2014-06-18 Washington 101 offers a layman's introduction
to the richness and diversity of the nation's capital. An exploration of the
history, politics, architecture, and people of the city and region, Washington 101
is a must-read for anyone curious to learn more about Washington.
Urban Politics Bernard H. Ross 2015-07-17 This popular text mixes the best classic
theory and research on urban politics with the most recent developments in urban
and metropolitan affairs. Its very balanced and realistic approach helps students
to understand the nature of urban politics and the difficulty of finding effective
solutions in a suburban and global age. The eighth edition provides a
comprehensive review and analysis of urban policy under the Obama administration
and brand new coverage of sustainable urban development. A new chapter on
globalization and its impact on cities brings the history of urban development up
to date, and a focus on the politics of local economic development underscores how
questions of economic development have come to dominate the local arena. The
eighth edition is significantly shorter than previous editions, and the entire
text has been thoroughly rewritten to engage students. Boxed case studies of
prominent recent and current urban development efforts provide material for class
discussion, and concluding material demonstrates the tradeoff between more ideal
and more pragmatic urban politics.
City Politics, Pearson EText Dennis R. Judd 2014
城市规划汇刊 2007
City Politics Dennis Judd 2012-10-04 This is the eBook of the printed book and may
not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements that may come
packaged with the bound book. Updated in its 8th Edition, City Politics argues
that the politics of growth, the politics of governance, and enclave politics are
the three imperatives that dissolve the past and present into a singular,
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continuous narrative. Praised for the clarity of its writing, careful research,
and distinctive theme - that urban politics in the United States has evolved as a
dynamic interaction among governmental power, private actors, and a politics of
identity - City Politics remains a classic study of urban politics.
Introduction to Cities Xiangming Chen 2018-04-30 The revised and updated second
edition of Introduction to Cities explores why cities are such a vital part of the
human experience and how they shape our everyday lives. Written in engaging and
accessible terms, Introduction to Cities examines the study of cities through two
central concepts: that cities are places, where people live, form communities, and
establish their own identities, and that they are spaces, such as the inner city
and the suburb, that offer a way to configure and shape the material world and
natural environment. Introduction to Cities covers the theory of cities from an
historical perspective right through to the most recent theoretical developments.
The authors offer a balanced account of life in cities and explore both positive
and negative themes. In addition, the text takes a global approach, with examples
ranging from Berlin and Chicago to Shanghai and Mumbai. The book is extensively
illustrated with updated maps, charts, tables, and photographs. This new edition
also includes a new section on urban planning as well as new chapters on cities as
contested spaces, exploring power and politics in an urban context. It contains;
information on the status of poor and marginalized groups and the impact of
neoliberal policies; material on gender and sexuality; and presents a greater
range of geographies with more attention to European, Latin American, and African
cities. Revised and updated, Introduction to Cities provides a complete
introduction to the history, evolution, and future of our modern cities.
Managing Urban America Robert E. England 2016-05-06 In Managing Urban America,
Eighth Edition, the authors guide students through the politics of urban
management—doing less with more while managing conflict, delivering goods and
services, responding to federal and state mandates, adapting to changing
demographics, and coping with economic and budgetary challenges. This revision:
highlights the difficulties cities confront as they deal with the lingering
economic challenges of the 2008 Recession evaluates the concept of e-government,
and offers numerous examples in both theory and practice considers environmental
issues and the implications for urban government management includes new case
studies, including some with a global perspective as the authors examine the
management of international cities thoroughly updates all data and scholarship.
The Public Administration Workbook Dennis L. Dresang 2016-08-05 Public
administration is a craft that demands real-world application of concepts and
theories often learned in a classroom. Yet many students find it difficult to make
the leap from theory to practice completely unaided. The Public Administration
Workbook, 8e is specifically designed with the theoretically-grounded, practiceminded student in mind. It reviews scholarship in political science, law,
industrial psychology, and the sociology of organizations and then allows students
to see how these intellectual fields inform the analytical and managerial tasks
that comprise public administration. Where standard public administration
textbooks examine the nature of public agencies and explain how bureaucracies
relate to other institutions, this workbook promotes a more effective way of
learning—by doing—and more directly prepares those who will pursue careers in
public agencies. Each chapter begins with a discussion of relevant concepts and
scholarship before moving into a hands-on exercise analyzing core analytical and
management challenges. This edition includes an all-new exercise on contract
negotiation, many international examples interwoven throughout the book, and a
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fully updated HRM section to reflect alternative ranking and compensation systems.
Each chapter is further supported by a detailed Instructor’s Manual written by the
author to guide instructors on solutions, explanations, and ideas for using or
modifying the exercises to fit a variety of course needs, as well as downloadable
datasets and exercises, providing students with a unique opportunity to apply and
test classroom concepts outside of the job.
Climate Change in Cities Sara Hughes 2017-09-27 This book presents pioneering work
on a range of innovative practices, experiments, and ideas that are becoming an
integral part of urban climate change governance in the 21st century.
Theoretically, the book builds on nearly two decades of scholarships identifying
the emergence of new urban actors, spaces and political dynamics in response to
climate change priorities. However, it further articulates and applies the
concepts associated with urban climate change governance by bridging formerly
disparate disciplines and approaches. Empirically, the chapters investigate new
multi-level urban governance arrangements from around the world, and leverage the
insights they provide for both theory and practice. Cities - both as political and
material entities - are increasingly playing a critical role in shaping the
trajectory and impacts of climate change action. However, their policy, planning,
and governance responses to climate change are fraught with tension and
contradictions. While on one hand local actors play a central role in designing
institutions, infrastructures, and behaviors that drive decarbonization and
adaptation to changing climatic conditions, their options and incentives are
inextricably enmeshed within broader political and economic processes. Resolving
these tensions and contradictions is likely to require innovative and multi-level
approaches to governing climate change in the city: new interactions, new
political actors, new ways of coordinating and mobilizing resources, and new
frameworks and technical capacities for decision making. We focus explicitly on
those innovations that produce new relationships between levels of government,
between government and citizens, and among governments, the private sector, and
transnational and civil society actors. A more comprehensive understanding is
needed of the innovative approaches being used to navigate the complex networks
and relationships that constitute contemporary multi-level urban climate change
governance. Debra Roberts, Co-Chair, Working Group II, IPCC 6th Assessment Report
(AR6) and Acting Head, Sustainable and Resilient City Initiatives, Durban, South
Africa “Climate Change in Cities offers a refreshingly frank view of how complex
cities and city processes really are.” Christopher Gore, Associate Professor and
Chair, Department of Politics and Public Administration, Ryerson University,
Canada “This book is a rare and welcome contribution engaging critically with
questions about cities as central actors in multilevel climate governance but it
does so recognizing that there are lessons from cities in both the Global North
and South.” Harriet Bulkeley, Professor of Geography, Durham University, United
Kingdom “This timely collection provides new insights into how cities can put
their rhetoric into action on the ground and explores just how this promise can be
realised in cities across the world - from California to Canada, India to
Indonesia.”
American Book Publishing Record 1998
Public Administration in America Michael E. Milakovich 2013-04-09 PUBLIC
ADMINISTRATION IN AMERICA tackles the current and emerging trends, ethics, and
challenges in public administration with the most comprehensive scholarship
available. The Eleventh Edition gives you a behind the scenes look at day-to-day
operations while examining the policies implemented and the procedures undertaken
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across the various levels of American government. The most current applications of
public administration are discussed and analyzed, with up to date coverage of
recent education initiatives such as Race to the Top, the ongoing health care
debates, Homeland Security challenges and threats, and much more. To encourage
student engagement, the Eleventh Edition introduces two new features,
Point/Counterpoint and What Would You Decide?, where students are invited to play
an active role in debating and discussing some of the most up-to-date topics.
Presented in a comprehensive and easy-to-understand format, PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION
IN AMERICA builds student knowledge of core concepts while showing them the path
to an exciting and fulfilling career in politics and public administration--where
they can make a difference! Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Wiley-Blackwell Encyclopedia of Urban and Regional Studies Anthony M. Orum
2019-04-15 Provides comprehensive coverage of major topics in urban and regional
studies Under the guidance of Editor-in-Chief Anthony Orum, this definitive
reference work covers central and emergent topics in the field, through an
examination of urban and regional conditions and variation across the world. It
also provides authoritative entries on the main conceptual tools used by
anthropologists, sociologists, geographers, and political scientists in the study
of cities and regions. Among such concepts are those of place and space;
geographical regions; the nature of power and politics in cities; urban culture;
and many others. The Wiley Blackwell Encyclopedia of Urban and Regional Studies
captures the character of complex urban and regional dynamics across the globe,
including timely entries on Latin America, Africa, India and China. At the same
time, it contains illuminating entries on some of the current concepts that seek
to grasp the essence of the global world today, such as those of Friedmann and
Sassen on ‘global cities’. It also includes discussions of recent economic
writings on cities and regions such as those of Richard Florida. Comprised of over
450 entries on the most important topics and from a range of theoretical
perspectives Features authoritative entries on topics ranging from gender and the
city to biographical profiles of figures like Frank Lloyd Wright Takes a global
perspective with entries providing coverage of Latin America and Africa, India and
China, and, the US and Europe Includes biographies of central figures in urban and
regional studies, such as Doreen Massey, Peter Hall, Neil Smith, and Henri
Lefebvre The Wiley Blackwell Encyclopedia of Urban and Regional Studies is an
indispensable reference for students and researchers in urban and regional
studies, urban sociology, urban geography, and urban anthropology.
Turkish Berlin Annika Marlen Hinze 2013-08-01 The integration of immigrants into a
larger society begins at the local level. Turkish Berlin reveals how integration
has been experienced by second-generation Turkish immigrant women in two
neighborhoods in Berlin, Germany. While the neighborhoods are similar
demographically, the lived experience of the residents is surprisingly different.
Informed by first-person interviews with both public officials and immigrants,
Annika Marlen Hinze makes clear that local integration policies—often created by
officials who have little or no contact with immigrants—have significant effects
on the assimilation of outsiders into a community and a society. Focusing on the
Turkish neighborhoods of Kreuzberg and Neukölln, Hinze shows how a combination of
local policy making and grassroots organizing have contributed to one neighborhood
earning a reputation as a hip, multicultural success story and the other as a
rougher neighborhood featuring problem schools and high rates of unemployment.
Aided by her interviews, she describes how policy makers draw from their
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spatial theory as a tool for understanding the complex processes of integration,
Hinze asks two related questions: How do immigrants perceive themselves and their
experiences in a new culture? And how are immigrants conceived of by politicians
and policy makers? Although her research highlights the German–Turk experience in
Berlin, her answers have implications that resonate far beyond the city’s limits.

imaginations of urban space, immigrants, and integration to develop policies that
do not always take social realities into consideration. She offers useful examples
of how official policies can actually exacerbate the problems they are trying to
help solve and demonstrates that a powerful history of grassroots organizing and
resistance can have an equally strong impact on political outcomes. Employing
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